AIR FORCE INNS

OSAN AB, KOREA

Dear Distinguished Guest,

On behalf of the 51 Force Support Squadron and the Turumi Lodging Team, | want to warmly
welcome you to Osan Air Base, Korea!

We are honored to have you as our guest and sincerely hope you enjoy your visit to our base
and the Republic of Korea. If there is anything we can do to make your visit more comfortable,
or if you have any suggestions on how we can improve our service, please feel free to complete
the Customer Satisfaction survey located in this packet.

Our team is dedicated to provide professional and quality service and is always available to
assist you. If you have any other questions, please feel free contact myself at 783-5490.

Again, welcome to Turumi Lodge. We wish you a pleasant stay and a safe and journey.

Shereen Fark

MS. SHEREEN N. PARK, NF-1V

Lodging General Manager





